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I am writing in support of HB3932, which bars 

the hunting and trapping of beavers on public lands. Scientific evidence has shown 

that beaver dams can greatly improve water quality issues in impaired streams and 

provide many benefits to our wild lands, including making the land more fire resilient.  

And they do all this great work for free.  Please support the banning of hunting and 

trapping of beavers on public lands, and the important work that beavers do. Thank 

you.   


